
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
December 8, 2022 

 
IN THE MATTER OF: 
 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO 
GROUNDWATER QUALITY  
35 ILL. ADM. CODE 620 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
     R22-18 
     (Rulemaking – Public Water Supplies) 
  

 
HEARING OFFICER ORDER 

 
 The third hearing in this matter was held on December 7, 2022.  At the conclusion of the 
hearing, a briefing schedule was set regarding outstanding responses and final post hearing 
comments.  The schedule is as follows: 
 
 December 16, 2022: Illinois EPA to file outstanding responses, errata sheet. 
  
 January 6, 2023: Any written questions directed to IEPA regarding its December 16th  
  filing are due.   
  
 January 20, 2023: IEPA written responses to questions filed on January 6th are due.   
  
 February 17, 2023: Final post hearing comments are due.  
 
  
 
 IT IS SO ORDERED.  
 

 
Vanessa Horton  
Hearing Officer 
Illinois Pollution Control Board 
60 E. Van Buren St., Suite 630  
Chicago, Illinois 60605 
(312) 814-5053 
Vanessa.Horton@illinois.gov 

 
   


